
 

 

The children have had a wonderful Autumn themed week. During our 

Autumn Walk many Autumn treasures were collected included lots of shiny 

conkers! 

I would like your child to transform the conker they have brought home 

today into something magnificent. You may add more conkers if you have 

them. 

See below for some ideas but as always please be as creative as you wish! 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Please return the completed conkers back to school by Wednesday 23rd 

October. 

You can also add comments and photographs via ClassDojo messages. 

Many thanks and have a wonderful weekend, 

Miss Alexander 

Friday 18th October 2024 



 

 


